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	Literacy 
	This half term, the children will study a fiction text called Cosmic by Frank Cottrell Boyce. The children will enjoy exciting stories with memorable characters; consider how particular situations make individuals behave as they do; explore dilemmas, empathising with characters and to build an imaginative picture of a fantasy world, based on real life experiences. The unit will end with children writing their own newspaper report, based on the events in the story.
SPaG 
The children will have daily SPaG lessons. The children will be expected to transfer this learning into their written work. This term, we will be focusing on conjunctions, main and subordinate clauses, word classes, commas, semi-colons and brackets. 


	
	

	Numeracy
	This term will begin with the children investigating word problems. Following on from that, the children will study graphs.
During the first half of Spring 1, children will be solving word problems that involve multiple steps and a variety of operations. Children will begin the unit by simply choosing the correct operation before moving onto representing the key information using bar models. Applying the strategies learned in previous units is key in solving the challenges. The chapter ends with complex representations of numbers and change using advanced bar models.

In the second half of Spring 1, children will learn to read and interpret information in tables and line graphs. The first lesson requires children to read and interpret information presented in a table showing flights between Singapore and London. Eventually, children will look closely at line graphs, beginning with a single line to represent a given set of data, followed by constructing line graphs that have more than one data set to represent.

	
	
	

	R.E
	Mission
	In this unit, the children will explore the mission of inspirational leaders. They will understand how Dioceses continue the work and mission of Jesus including ecumenism.



	
	Memorial Sacrifice
	In this unit, children will explore how memories are kept alive. They will learn how the Eucharist keeps the memory of Jesus’ sacrifice alive and present in a special way.




	Science


	Materials
	In this module, children further develop their knowledge and understanding of materials, achieving an in-depth knowledge of the properties of certain materials and how and why those speciﬁc properties make them suitable for particular uses.


	
	
	

	Spanish
	Developing basic skills
	This term, the children will be looking at wishing each other a ‘Happy New Year’, Pantomime, the verb ‘to be’, going to the market, healthy recipes and Jack and the Beanstalk.

	
	
	

	Topic


	Geography 
United Kingdom
	During this topic, children will develop their map skills. They will identify and describe key geographical features of the United Kingdom.  They will locate and identify countries, towns and cities in the UK. Children will also find out about the hills and mountains of the UK and seas and coasts.


	
	
	

	P.E
(Wednesday) 


	Gymnastics 
	This term, a member of the Beth Tweddle Gymnastics team will teach the children.  Beth Tweddle Gymnastics, previously known as Total Gymnastics, is a dedicated club founded by Olympic Medallist Beth Tweddle MBE, to provide classes for children aged 2+ in partnership with local schools and leisure centres. The children will learn a range of skills throughout the 6 weeks. Regular updates will be posted on our Twitter page. 


	
	
	

	Music

	Make You Feel My Love
	Make You Feel My Love is a pop ballad written by Bob Dylan and covered by Adele. All the learning is focused around this song. The material presents an integrated approach to music where games, elements of music (pulse, rhythm, pitch etc), singing and playing instruments are all linked. As well as learning to sing, play, improvise and compose with this song, children will listen and appraise other pop ballads.


How you can help your child make progress!

· [image: image1.png]


Read with them several times a week and encourage them to read independently.

· Practice number facts regularly e.g. Times tables.
· Encourage them to learn spellings and complete all homework tasks on time.

· Keep an eye out for suitable programmes on T.V. that are related to what we are studying. The discovery channel often shows some good programmes.
· Discuss the plot, characters and conclusions of films, plays and soaps that you watch together
· Try to take them to the library or local museums so that they can find out further information about topics studied in class.

· Give them suitable responsibilities, to encourage independence.
Most importantly!

· Talk to them about their school day and ask them what they have learned. They will amaze you with what they get through in a day!

Homework

Maths & Spellings: 

  Maths and spellings are given out on a Wednesday. Your child will be tested on their spellings the following Wednesday. It is imperative that they also know the meanings of the words that are included on their spelling list. 

  Your child may also be given other homework each week related to work we are covering at the time.

Reading: Children will need to change their book at least once a week.  Please listen to your child read, ask them questions about the book and comment honestly on how you feel they have read. 
  It would be a good idea to make sure the book is stored in their school bag to ensure that it comes to school regularly and is not mislaid.
 Learning Log: 

  Your child will be set a learning log to research. They will need to complete their learning logs fortnightly which will be returned on Wednesdays.
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